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BRIDGE REPAIRS PLANNED ON NH ROUTE 123 IN HANCOCK 
DECK WORK WILL REQUIRE SINGLE LANE FOR THREE WEEKS 

 The New Hampshire Department of Transportation announces bridge repairs are 
scheduled to begin Wednesday, August 5, 2009 on the NH Route 123 (Forest Road) bridge 
over the Contoocook River in Hancock. 
 
 This bridge deck repair work is expected to take three weeks to complete and will 
require single lane traffic.  Flaggers and cones will be used to guide motorists through the 
work zone. 

         

Doug Gosling 
Bridge Maintenance Bureau 
(603) 271-3667  
Bill Boynton 
Public Information Office 
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